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Appendix C – Newspaper Advertisement 

Text of the advertisement placed in “The Australian” newspaper on Thursday  
3 September 2009. 

Review of terrorist listing  

Under section 102.1A of the Criminal Code Act the Parliamentary Joint Committee on 
Intelligence and Security is to review the regulations specifying Al-Shabaab as a 
terrorist organisation. 

Submissions from individuals and organisations are due by 3pm Monday, 7 
September 2009. 

For further details, visit www.aph.gov.au/pjcis or email pjcis@aph.gov.au or phone 
(02) 6277 2360. 

 

A copy of the advertisement as it appeared follows. 
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